
The Board of Education of the Fairborn City School District met in Special Session on 
Monday, July 31, 2006 at the Fairborn City Council Chambers.  The following members 
answered the 6:00 p.m. roll call: Mrs. Little, Dr. Peterangelo, Mr. Reichard, Mr. Swaim, 
Mr. Spahr. 
 
THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
The Pledge of Allegiance was repeated by all in attendance before the meeting began. 
 
BOARD DISCUSSION – LEVY 
Tammy Emrick gave a presentation on the district finances and recommended we wait 
until May 2007 to run a levy based on our consultant, Steve Avakian’s, recommendation. 
 
Dave Scarberry recommended we not put a levy on the November 2006 ballot. 
 
After discussion by the board, it was determined to wait until 2007 to run a levy and to 
begin working on communicating the need for additional funds. 
 
COMMUNITY DISCUSSION 
Butch Ferguson stated that the district should go for a levy in November.  
 
183-06 ADJOURNMENT 
Mrs. Little moved and Mr. Swaim seconded the motion that inasmuch as there is no 
further business to come before the Board at this time, the Board pass a resolution to 
adjourn the meeting at 6:35 p.m. 
 
Roll Call Vote: Mrs. Little, yea; Dr. Peterangelo, yea; Mr. Reichard, yea;  
Mr. Swaim, yea; Mr. Spahr, yea.  Motion Passed.   
 
  
 
 
Date Approved: _________________  ______________________________ 
       Greg Spahr, President 
 
 
 
                             ______________________________ 
       Tammy Emrick, Treasurer 
 
 


